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TRY LACROSSE 
FREE CLINICS 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Hawks Lacrosse Club is looking for kindergarten 
through eighth-grade boys interested in playing 
lacrosse. Student-athletes with no previous lacrosse 
experience are preferred! Our Club will instruct 
players on all aspects of the lacrosse game in a 
positive-coaching environment and provide all the 
necessary equipment for our free clinics.  
 
Parents of interested student-athletes should email  
HawksLacrosse@outlook.com, text 513.484.2215, 
or go to www.HawksLacrosse.org for more details.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The material contained in this communication, and the activities and organizations 
which it describes, are not endorsed or promoted by Forest Hills School District. 

  


